
DearParents

Due to foggy weather conditions and as per the guidelines of the

Education Department, the school timings would be 10.00am -

2.30pm till further notification.

*Note* : Bus will reach the pick-up points one hour later to the

existingpick up time.Drop time remains the same.

Regards

Regards

HOS


